
Friday 19th April 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend, 

Mr James Tottie and Mr Jamie Winch 

Welcome back to the summer term! It’s been an 

exciting week with our author visit from Steve 

Clifford for Years 4-6. Having worked in more 

than 500 schools during the last nine years, he 

commented on the wonderful creativity and 

imagination the children at Sebert Wood have 

demonstrated during his workshops. He will be 

returning at the start of May to work with Years 

1-3.  

 

As a senior leadership team, we are always mindful of 

how fortunate we are to have such passionate and highly 

committed staff at the school. It was wonderful to see 

one of our teaching staff, Mrs Harvey, publicly recognised 

for her amazing service to Sebert Wood as the runner-up 

in the Bury Free Press TA of the Year award. Well 

deserved!  

 

We had some fun competitions at the 

end of last term, which resulted in 

several children being awarded their 

prizes this week. Firstly, the winners of 

our science poster competition each 

received a science puzzles book. We 

also had many pupils take part in the 

Arc’s 15th birthday event, where 

children were challenged to design 

what they thought the shopping centre 

would look like in the future. Well done 

to everybody who took part, enjoy 

spending your vouchers! 

 



 

 

 

www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk   Respect, Resilience and Readiness   01284 755211 

Dates for your Diary 

Wed 1st- Thurs 2nd May      Author visits 

Wed 8th May     Parent meeting for Y4 residential 

Fri 10th May            Class photographs 

Mon 13th- Thurs 16th May                                  Y6 SATs 

Sun 19th May                                                        Sebert Singers @ Theatre Royal 

Wed 22nd May                                                      Y3 trip to Daws Hall 

Thurs 23rd May    Y4 trip to Sutton Hoo 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st May                                        Half-term  

 

 
 

 

Parent Governor vacancies 

We currently have parent governor 
vacancies. Please see the attached 
information and complete the 
application form if you are interested in 
supporting the school in this capacity.  

 
 

Girls Football Festival- 27th April 

A girls football festival is taking place at Hardwick 
Primary School on April 27th, kicking off at 10am and 
finishing at midday.  

Please find a registration form for the event, which is 
being organised by the Bury St Edmunds and District 
Primary School Football League 
 https://forms.gle/ameX2SJh5TDKsdkDA 

 
 
Scouts 

Chloe (Y6) has recently been 
fundraising to help repair the 
scout hut in Great Barton. 
 
If anyone is interested in 
joining her and the other 
scouts in the group they 
should contact 
Phoenixscouts@gtbartonscout
s.co.uk 
Activities include kayaking, axe 
throwing, camping trips, night 
hikes and pizza making.  
 
 

Tennis 

Congratulations to our UKS2 mixed tennis team who took part in a 
school games event at King Edward VI yesterday. They played so 
well in windy conditions and came third overall in the competition.  
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